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Now that we have all got through those first few weeks of 

settling in to the new normal of this school year, we thought 

we would take a moment to welcome all our new Reception 

parents and welcome back all our other family members too! 

We have really enjoyed seeing all the children coming back 

into school and they are all doing so well adjusting to 

starting school or coming back after such a long time away.  

 

As you can imagine, fundraising this year will be more 

difficult than ever before but raising money to support our 

school will also be more important than ever. We have some 

ideas for some virtual fundraising we can do, but these 

things take some time to organise, so please keep an eye on 

your parentmail for regular updates. We have set up an 

Amazon Wishlist with some resources on there that our 

classrooms need. Again, this link will be coming out via 

parentmail so please take a look and see if you are able to 

make any contributions. These will be so gratefully received!  
 

If any of you would like to help out on the PTA, there are 

plenty of jobs that can be done from your home, or if you 

have any ideas and would like to be a part of our small team, 

we are in need of volunteers! Please email the PTA account 

at pta@rosegreeninfant.school and one of us will get back 

to you.  

“Our goal on the PTA is to provide resources to enrich the 

education of the children” 


